Dear Parent/Guardian:

	This is to advise you that your child,
	
	,

	has now missed
	
	days of school.  The Louisiana State Board of

	Elementary and Secondary Education has established regulations that state a child may miss no more than 7 days per year for elementary students and no more than 5 days per semester for secondary students.


	I respectfully request that you contact me so that we may discuss the problems which may arise if your child continues to miss school.


	I look forward to hearing from you as soon as possible.









Sincerely,
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